
  

 

 

 

 
 

1.   The hall AGM took place on the 4th June 2024, and the Committee and 

Chairman were re-elected; 

  

2.   The hall finances are in a good position as we have the highest number of 

lets for quite a few years; 

  

3.   The Committee is considering the next project taking into account the 

finances available.  This will be necessary to keep the hall up to the standard 

to compete with any new facilities starting in the area; 

  

4.   The chairs in the Barrow Room have been replaced with modern 

equivalents.  The chairs used in the main hall are being considered for 

replacement, but the cost is large, and will have to be balanced with the other 

projects. 

  
  
  

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


